
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

   
 

    

 
  
  

 
   
  
  

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 28th JANUARY 2022 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Communication  

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Scarlett 
 
Year 1: Arthur  
             Eva 
 
Year 2:  Isla F 
 
Year 3: Freya 
 
Year 4: Grace  
 
Year 5: Eva 
 
Year 6: Ella 
 

TEAM POINT WINNERS - CARDIF 

Captured the Rainbow 

 
The following children have ‘Captured the 
Rainbow’ this week.  
 
Well done to: 
 
Avery– EYFS 
 
Connie – Y1 (2nd time around) 
 
Toby– Y3 
James B – Y3 
Jess– Y3 
Harry K – Y3 
Austen – Y3 
Calvin -Y3 
Rhys- Y3 (2nd time around) 
 
 
Jacob B– Y4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                            Dinner Money  
 
There are a considerable number of parents who 
owe dinner money. Mrs Atkinson has sent home 
notes with the children outlining amounts owed          
( please check your child’s book bag). Please pay 
any outstanding amounts as a matter of urgency.  
 
Account Name: Community-Aughstm schd 
Account Number: 21600737 
Sort Code: 40-35-29 
 
Thank you.  
 
 COVID CASES IN SCHOOL  

 
There are currently a considerable number of 
children absent from school with COVID. It does 
appear to be spreading quite quickly amongst the 
children. As a result of this, one of our cohorts has 
had to return to working as a Bubble. We will 
continue to monitor the situation in the other 
classes, and if need be, they too will resume to 
working as a Bubble.  

 
We know many of you are regularly testing your 
children and we are appreciative of this. Thank 
you. 

 
 

PTA Meeting 
 
We are desperately short of PTA funds! There will be 
a PTA meeting in school on Monday 7th February at 
2:30pm – everyone is welcome! Please come along 
and share your ideas. Thank you.  



 

 

  
 

    
  
     

    

   

  

     

  

   

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
  
  
  
 

Activities for week beginning 10th January  
 
 

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have registered.  

 
Net & Wall Games Y5 3:15- 4:00 

 

Tuesday  
 

Mad Science 3:15 – 4;15  

                                Friday  
 

Swimming Y4 1:15 – 3:00 
 

Outdoor Education Y6 3:15 – 4:00  
 
 

Monday  
Forest School Y5 1:15 – 2:15 

 
Forest School for Y1 children who attend 

After School Club 3:15 – 4:15 

                                     INFORMING SCHOOL OF YOUR CHILD’S ABSENCE  
 
Many apologies to those of you who have been trying to ring school to inform us of your child’s 
absence and not been able to leave a message. 
 
From Monday 31st January parents will be able to use the School Spider App to report absences on 
the day, and inform us of any upcoming absence (e.g. medical appointments).  
 
If you have a holiday request, this still need to be request on the official paper form.  
 
 
To access this feature:  

• Log into the app  
• Tap the menu button (3 horizontal line in the top right-hand corner). This will open the menu 

box.  
• Tap on Report Absence. This will show you any previous absences. 
• To report a new absence, tap Report Absence in the blue box on the top right. 
• Fill in the form and tap Send to school. Please ensure you fill in the reason box as we will then 

know how long the absence will run for (e.g. vomit in the night would be a 48-hour absence so 
you wouldn't have to report it again the next day) 

 
From Monday 31st January, this will replace phoning school to report an absence. 
 
 


